CANADIAN UNION OF PUBLIC EMPLOYEES LOCALS 116 & 2950

Our two union locals have reached a tentative contract
agreement with UBC. The settlement came late Monday night after
a full day of bargaining.

Ratification votes will be held for the two locals on
Wednesday, March 25th at the WAR MEMORIAL GYM.

CUPE 2950 10 a.m. - 1 p.m.
CUPE 116 2 p.m. -5 p.m.

The University and the unions have agreed that details of the
contract not be released until the ratification votes are held on
Wednésday. If the agreement is accepted, members will likely

return to work on Thursday.

Pickets will remain in place until BOTH locals have ratified
their contracts. Please note that attending these meetings will NOT

be considered a violation of our picket lines.

On Wednesday, BC Transit buses will be allowed to run a
shuttle between Blanca and the campus (beginning at 9:00 a.m.) to

enable members to attend the meetings.



